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Welcome back to the Bible Institute! Thank you for taking the time 
to come to teach Eschatology to our students. I think that you 
will be nicely surprised to see how much progress has been made on 
the Ryrie Library. We are thrilled with the progress!!! © 

Thank you for giving the OK on your Notes so early. These have 
been copied and were distributed to the students in their 
Registration Packets in March. I have also included a copy of your 
Class Notes in this packet. I trust that everything is 
satisfactory. 

I have attached copies of your Exam (and Make-Up Exam) for 
Eschatology from last year. Your Exam will be given next week, so 
feel free to make any adjustments to your Exam for next week. I 
would need the adjustments before you leave on Thursday. 

Our new scanning equipment has the capability to produce a report 
listing various statistics about that particular test. A report 
from your Final Exam is included in this packet. Feel free to 
compare the charts to your actual test key to determine if you 
might consider re-wording any particular questions or might 
emphasize a particular point more clearly. 

Please contact me at the Administration Building (Ext. 4-1430), if 
you need any further assistance while you are here on Campus. 

Again, thank you for coming! 


